
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT:  PRESENTATION: PERMIAN HIGH SCHOOL AND ODESSA HIGH 

SCHOOL GAPP EXCHANGE PROGRAM  
 
DATE: October 13, 2015 
______________________________________________________________________  
 
In June, 2015, OHS and PHS German students in the GAPP Exchange Program 
traveled to Ingelheim am Rhein, Germany. The Board of Trustees asked if the students 
would return and update them about their trip. 
 
 
 
 

********************** 
 

No action required. 
  

*********************** 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe      Roy Garcia 
Superintendent of Schools                        Assistant Superintendent of 
       Secondary Education 
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